
 

Would Sysco Allentown continue to 
enforce safety and attendance policies 

if colleagues voted in a union? 

Yes. Sysco Allentown cares about the safety of our colleagues and 
the public. Therefore, we will always make safety a priority. We 
expect all drivers to comply with company safety policies and federal 
and state laws. No union will ever change that. 

Obviously, colleagues’ attendance each day is critical to serving our 
customers and protecting the jobs of everyone who works here. If 
colleagues fail to properly call out or report to work on time, we risk 
service failures and lost business, and other colleagues often have to do 
more to cover for colleagues who are absent or tardy. 

We want to be flexible, but Safety and Attendance are important at every 
Sysco Company.  

Don’t be Misled to Think a Union Would Change that Fact! 
 


